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Public Mee*ng No*ce 

Perry County Transit is hos0ng a public mee0ng at the Perry County Opportunity Center April 26, 2024, 
at 5:00 PM. 5250 OH-37, New Lexington, OH 43764.  

This mee0ng is open to the public to discuss the new proposed fare structure that will be simplified and 
allow ease in understanding public fares. This will NOT increase current fares. It will in turn create a more 
equitable fare for those who use transit in Perry County based on the distance traveled.  

Following this mee0ng, there will be a 30-day comment period for the public to voice any concerns they 
may have with the fare change. During the mee0ng you will be provided instruc0ons on how to submit a 
comment. The fare change will be effec2ve on May 27, 2024.  

If you have any ques0ons about the mee0ng please contact Brooke Cannon, Public Informa0on 
Specialist, 740-684-4001.  


